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New director of public health position 
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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
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prbradford@hotmail.com <prbradford@hotmail.com> Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 5:48 PM 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, 
bostwo@edcgov.us 

Hello, 
We have been so disappointed and in fact disgusted with our county's public health department response to the COVID 
problem. Instead of using solid facts, appropriate scientific evidence, and transparency to appropriately handle the 
situation; our county public health department has done just the opposite. 
We don't need to add more beuracratic and unaccountable positions to our health department. 
Please vote no to add this position, do the right thing. 
Thanks, Pam and Roger Bradford 
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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Re: Dr. Williams comment on "Infringe on some people's rights .... " 
1 message 

Marilyn <marilyn0317@gmail.com> Sun, May 2, 2021 at 12:25 PM 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, 
bosfive@edcgov.us 

Dear EDC Board of Supervisors, 

This email is being sent from the recent comment made by Dr. Nancy Williams claiming "Sometimes 
we may actually have to infringe on some people's rights in order to protect the majority of other 
people's rights ." 

I vehemently detest this statement made by her. The analogy's used is completely ridiculous, twisted 
and makes NO sense just in itself - but the main point I'd like to make is that NO ONE has the right 

to violate my or any of the people's rights-anywhere! 

You know this is pure absurdity and extremely unreasonable. AB 262 gives Public Health Officers 
broad powers that (financially) benefit the EDC Board of Supervisors, not the people! 

Very many people know there is no infectious threat in this county other than the ideological words 
that are created to give an impression of a threat, and not a threat based on reality. 

The EDC Board of Supervisors MUST honor their oath to protect the Constitution that again, is being 
ignored for the benefit of the EDC BOS, not the people of El Dorado County. 

Since this "Public Health Officer", 
Dr. Nancy Williams believes it is justifiable to infringe on people's rights, this bill is violating Title 
18, U.S. Code Section 241 Conspiracy Against Rights. 

I implore you to not usurp and violate the people's rights with this preposterous bill. 

Respectfully, 

Marilyn Jeanne 

Resident of El Dorado County 
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